
Rolling out the Longswamp Section:

•	 Investigations for the Preferred Option completed in 2014
•	 The updated scheme assessment report, which interprets the data gathered from 

the investigations and makes a detailed assessment of the option:
>> concludes the Preferred Option is viable
>> �recommends that further investigations are undertaken for detailed design and 

the project proceeds to the consenting phase early 2015  
>> the report is peer reviewed and approved in December by the Transport Agency’s 

decision makers.
•	 The land acquisition process is scheduled to begin in early 2015. If land is required 

from your property, you will be contacted from February 2015 onwards.

What’s been happening

Land purchasing process Under way

Application to alter designation (Notice of Requirement) and 
resource consent applications

June 2015

Draft construction drawings Mid-2015

Produce tender documents Late 2015

Construction begins 2016

Construction finishes 2018

For more information 
on the project visit:  
www.nzta.govt.nz/

longswamp
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If you have any questions about the  
Longswamp Section, contact 

If you have any questions about the  
Waikato Expressway project, contact 

Name	 Nicola Martin
Title	� Communications and Stakeholder Liaison manager, 

Waikato Expressway
Phone	 07 958 7260
Mobile	 027 292 8076
Email	 nicola.martin@nzta.co.nz

A public information day is to be held for the Longswamp 
and Rangiriri sections of the Waikato Expressway on:

Wednesday 11 February 2015 
Any time from 3pm-7pm

Te Kauwhata Rugby Club 
The Domain, Mahi Rd 
Te Kauwhata

Construction work on the Longswamp Section is due to start in 2016. 
Representatives of the NZ Transport Agency and their engineering, property and 
resource management consultants will be available to answer your questions at 
the open day.

This is your opportunity to provide feedback to the project team.

Information will also be available on the progress of the Rangiriri section, which 
is well under way and due for completion late next year.

All welcome, we look forward to seeing you there.

Come along to the sections open day

Name	 Michael Briggs
Company	 Opus 
Phone	 07 8586721 
Mobile 	 021 2290485 
Email	 michael.briggs@opus.co.nz

Keep up to date  
– find out more
 
Information on the Waikato 
Expressway project 

Whole project:  
www.nzta.govt.nz/waikatoexpressway

Individual sections like Longswamp   
(www.nzta.govt.nz/longswamp) or  
Rangiriri (www.nzta.govt.nz/rangiriri) 

Or keep up with what’s happening by liking 
our Facebook page www.facebook.com/
waikatoexpressway.
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